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Dear

I have read a Railfuture leaflet on the benefits to our area of re-opening the
Oxford to Cambridge railway line. I am writing to call for the full-length
re-opening of the line.

Please would you support the re-opening, and forward my view to the
Secretary of State for Transport and to the Secretary of State for
Communities and Local Government.

Yours sincerely,
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